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To: Tracy, Mary
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From: Musick-Slater, Cail N. [mailto:CMUSICKSLATER@SpokaneCounty.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2020 10:49 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed changes to CrR 3.4 and CrRLJ 3.4
 
Hello,

I am strongly in favor of the proposed rule changes limiting the hearings at which a defendant’s
physical presence is required. I believe the rules change would help cases be decided on the merits.
Clients have often told me that they were resolving their cases because they could not afford to
keep coming to court hearings because they were missing too much work. Repeated court
appearances are also difficult for clients that live remotely and low-income clients, who often have
difficulties with transportation and childcare.
 
Thank you,
 
Cail Musick-Slater
Attorney
Spokane County Public Defender
509-477-4829
cmusickslater@spokanecounty.org
 

 
NOTICE: This message, including attachments, is confidential and may contain information protected by the
attorney-client privilege or work product doctrines. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or use of the contents of this message, or any attachments, is prohibited. If you have received this email
in error, please delete it and notify me immediately.
 
ADVISORY:  Please be advised the Spokane County Public Defender’s Office is required to comply with the
Public Records Act, Chapter 42.56 RCW. This act establishes a strong state mandate in favor of disclosure of public
records.  As such, the information in this e-mail, including personal information, may ultimately be subject to
disclosure as a public record.
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